
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     

CONTACT MISTY YOUNG 

(573) 681-6032 

June 16, 2011 
 

Board of Curators’ Action Items  

Jefferson City, MO- During its meeting on June 16, 2011 the Lincoln University Board of 

Curators took the following actions: 

 

1. Approved the M.Ed. in School Teaching – Middle School with Initial Teacher 

Certification.  (For additional information contact Dr. Ann Harris, Interim Vice 

President for Academic Affairs and Provost.) 

 

2. Approved the Fiscal Year 2012 Non-Academic Holiday Schedule.  (For additional 

information contract Mr. Curtis E. Creagh, Vice President for Administration.) 

 

3. Approved the Fiscal Year 2012 General Operating Budget totaling $35,659,387 and 

the Auxiliary Budget totaling $5,637,110.  (For additional information contact Mrs. 

Sandy Koetting, Controller.) 

 

4. Approved the Fiscal Year 2013 Capital Improvement Budget Request.  (For 

additional information contact Mr. Curtis E. Creagh, Vice President for 

Administration.) 

 

5. Approved the recommendation to award Professor Emeritus status to Dr. Nancy 

Browning, Professor of Cultural Diversity, upon her retirement on August 1, 2011. 

 

6. Approved the recommendation to sponsor the St. Louis High School of 

Biotechnology & Agri-Science, a new charter school in St. Louis.  (For additional 

information contact Dr. Ann Harris, Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs and 

Provost.) 

 

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be held on Thursday, 

September 8, 2011. 
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